
From: Jonathan Harris  
Sent: 21 July 2023 15:08 
To: Planning 
Cc: David Fowler; save museum street 
Subject: Reference 2023/2510/P and 2023/2653/L  
 
Dear Sir, 
I would like to register my objection to this proposed development in the 
strongest possible terms  . The proposed scale and design  is totally out of 
keeping with the area and involves the demolition of heritage buildings. 
 
It is shameful that the council is entertaining this proposal which is simply a 
repetition of the developer’s previous failed application. 
It behoves Camden Council to protect the environment and not let 
unscrupulous property speculators ride roughshod over the concerns of local 
residents and visitors. 
 
In the past the planning authorities grievously failed in their duty of care by 
allowing the current brutalist monstrosity to be constructed. I trust that the 
current generation of regulatory authorities will not follow in their craven 
footsteps. 
 
Regard 
Jonathan Harris 
 


